
CURWEN WEEKLY 

Issue 21                                                 25th February 2022 to 4th March 2022                                 Dinner Week Menu: 2                                            

                          
  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you had a lovely half term holiday despite the dreadful weather we experienced. We would like to offer our huge 
thanks to Mr Copeland, our site supervisor for his hard work over the weekend in getting our site safe for everyone to 
return to school on Monday. A big thank you to him and Ms Rabicano for their ongoing hard work around the school. 
 
A big thank you for all of your support with our after school clubs and for being on time to collect your children. Please 
remember children can only be collected at 4:30pm as we do not have enough staff available to allow collection earlier 
than that. Thanks also goes to all our staff for running the clubs. 
 
As you will know we are celebrating World Book Day next week and are inviting children to dress in their pyjamas and 
share their favourite stories. Children will receive a £1 World Book Day voucher which can be used to buy a special World 
Book Day book, or to get £1 off a book of their choice. If you have never been, Newham Bookshop on Barking Road has a 
great selection of children’s books.  
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

3G & 5L—100% attendance! 

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

We are  inviting all the children to design a Walk on 

Wednesday badge, with this year’s theme being 

“Walk through time”. This could be a design 

inspired by prehistoric creatures like dinosaurs, 

ancient societies such as Romans and Egyptians, or 

events that had made the world a better place. The 

designs should be bright and colourful, and will be 

judged by our Junior Travel Advisors, and the best 

three will be submitted to the competition. We 

have sent out the template on 

Studybugs. If you are unable 

to print it out, you can come 

to the main office to pick one 

up. Entries should be handed 

to the main office by the 

Friday 11th of March. 

WOW Badge competition 

For International Women’s Day on Tuesday 8th March, we will be 

doing an art competition as part of our own #BreakTheBias 

campaign here at Curwen. Children are invited to create a piece of 

artwork celebrating the achievements of women or raising 

awareness against bias. You can find more information about 

accepted media, how to enter the competition, and additional 

inspiration in the message sent on StudyBugs, and on Google 

Classroom. 

The artwork should have your child’s name and class printed 

clearly on the bottom right if possible. This should be handed in to 

their class teacher by Friday 11th of March, so they can be passed 

onto our Art Ambassadors to be judged. 

A first, second, and third 

place winner will be 

selected from each of 

the EYFS, KS1, lower KS2, 

and upper KS2 phase 

groups. 

Spring arts competition 



AM—Yaseen 

RDR—Anahita 

RMC—Amelia 

1K—Jaynelle 

1L—Amarjot 

2W—Umma 

2R—Hessa 

3B—Asahi 

3H—Rimsha 

4C—Faijan 

4K—Sasuke 

5C—Eliana 

5T—Tanzimul 

6H—Fatima 

6U—Whole class 

LST—Ridwan 

PM—Chloe 

RM—Ansel 

RC—Safwan 

1I—Kashaf 

1SN—Mia 

2S—Shreyan 

2M—Raima 

3G—Awaan 

3L—Naveed 

4N—Janat 

4A—Rafin 

5B—Yusuf 

5L—Binyameen 

6C—Lorena 

6B—Ismah 

Our stars that SHINE 

Lukas—6H 

For always showing willingness to 

help peers and adults throughout 

the school. 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest School for 4C and 3H on the 2nd March 

 Emirates Air Line for 1K & 1SN on the 2nd March 

and 1L & 1I on the 3rd March 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 Please drive and park considerably outside the 

school gates when picking up your child to ensure 

everyone’s safety 

 After-school clubs are dismissed from the Stock 

Street and London Road entrances every day, except 

on Friday where pickups are from the main office. 

Reminders for the Week 

Julia Donaldson— 435 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 340 

Roald Dahl— 329 

Charles Dickens— 325 

Team Points: 

On Thursday  the 3rd of March, we will be celebrating World 

Book Day. On the day, children can come in their pyjamas and 

will be treated to hot chocolate which will be given to all classes. 

The children (and teachers!) need to decorate a potato as a book 

character of their choice, and will get to 

discuss their creation with the class. Finally, 

classes will be joining online story sessions 

or webinars hosted by authors throughout 

the day for the children to enjoy. 

World Book Day 


